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ITEM 21 SUPPLEMENTARY 
MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 20 
COUNCIL MEETING March 29 /7 6 

Re: 1976 MAPPING PROORAM PREPARATORY WORK 
(ITEM 18, SUPPLEMENTARY, REPORT NO. 15, MARCH 8, 1976) 

Council, at its meeting of March 8, 1976, received the above-noted report and 
authorized the expenditure of $3,375 for painting of ground targets as the 
first phase in preparation for the 1976 Mapplng Program. 

Foll~wing is a·report of the Municipal Engineer, dated March 26, 1976, which 
requests authorization to expend funds to carry out aerial photography as 
phase two of the Mapping Program. The Engineer advises that Pacific Survey 
Corporation is the only firm which can provide satisfactory services to the 
Municipality i.n this regard. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

1. THAT funds in the amount of $3,500 be authorized so that work 
can proceed immediately. 

****** 

26 !!arch, 1976 

. TO:.• MUNICIPAL MAl~AGER 

FROM: MUi:lICIPAL ENGINEER 

SUBJECT: 1976 UAPPING PROGR»! ·PREPARA:TORY,·woRK 

Further to our report to Council dated 8 1-!arch, 1976, requesting the release 
of funds to cover the cost of targeting work for aerial photography, we are 
now ready to proceed with the aerial photography part of the program and 
we ,rould request that funds be released from the 1976 C.I.P. Budget Code 
10-0l-06G for the cost of car-rying out this worlt. 

Several proposals were received and analyzed and the low bidder was chosen. 
We would request that the amount of $3 1 500 be released from the C.I.P. Budcet. 

RECOMt!ENDATION: 

THAT the above funds be authorized 1:10 thnt ~ork may proceed immed:f.ately. 
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